
      W/C 28th Sept 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

We have had another busy week having lots of fun in the unit. 

This week we started our project on “Autumn”, starting with our woodland walk, where we 

collected acorns, moss and lots of colourful leaves. We also enjoyed listening to the sounds 

we could hear in the woods and jumping and stamping on the crunchy leaves (I think Mrs 

Cruse enjoyed this just as much as the children. ) 

Mrs Spence was very busy at the weekend collecting conkers and we have enjoyed cooking 

with them in the mud kitchen and counting. 

Next week we are looking at Hedgehogs. 

For your weekly challenge this week, could you please take a photo of your child either on a 

nature walk or something they have seen on a walk, we will use these for show and tell. 

We are now using named cups in the unit for water (they are washed daily) so we no longer 

need water bottles sent in thank you. 

We now have a PE slot on Wednesday morning, please can you child come in clothes 

suitable for PE on this day. 

Check out our class page on the website for photos and things to do at home. 

Have fun 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Mrs Sandford. 

 

 

 


